
KENSINGTON PARK and SOCIAL COMMITTEE 

Minutes of Meeting August 15, 2019 

Kensington Elementary School Library 

Call to order 6:05 pm 

 
Attending 

Elaine Bodwell, Member 

Donna Carter, Member 

Lili Spinosa, Member 

Peter Graves, Selectman Liaison 

Public Attendees:  

   Jen Macek 

   Catherine Bannister 

   Stephen McDonough 

 

Recognition of public in attendance – opportunity to speak 

 

Stephen McDonough asked the committee permission to organize and lead the Adult Basketball Program 

again this year.  The sessions would begin on Thursday December 5, 2019 and run for 12 consecutive 

weeks, unless there is a school function planned.  He will contact Kristen Griggs, Assistant Administrator, 

KES to ask if these dates are available; then will sign the Use of Building form.  He would like to talk 

with Kathleen Felch in regards to handling the payments and money for this year.   

       

Old Business: 

 

Jen Macek and Catherine Bannister gave a detailed report/review of Kensington Summer Camp 

2019.  Overall, the summer program went really well and everyone had a lot of fun.  Jen and Catherine 

developed a detailed list of reccommendations that they feel need to be addressed for improved 

communication and organization for future summer programs.  The committee reviewed and discussed 

their suggestions; made notes for possible changes, etc.  A meeting on September, 4, 2019 at 6:00 pm has 

been planned to make changes and create a final draft. 

 

New Business:                                                                                                                               

We briefly addressed the need to discuss programs for the fall 2019/year 2020 at the September 11, 2019 

meeting. 

The Kensington Park and Social Committee (Recreation Committee) usually meets the second 

Wednesday of each month at 7:00 pm. in the Town Hall.  The public is welcomed to attend. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 8:10 pm. 

 
The next meeting will be Wednesday, September 4, 2019 at 6:00 pm in the Town Hall with Jen and 

Catherine to create and finalize a draft regarding their recommendations. 

A meeting for the second Wednesday of the month will be scheduled for September 11, 2019 at 7:00 pm 

in the Town Hall. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Elaine Bodwell 
 
 


